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Committee Secretary
State Development , Natural Resources
and Agricultural Industry Development Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

Hello
We have been in business for over 33 years suppling earthmoving machinery parts to
 farmers in Queensland. 
We employ nearly 70 full time staff. 
We are worried that if the farmers are not allowed to push mulga and clear regrowth to
 feed their sheep & cattle our sales of parts to them will drop and we may have to put off
 some staff. 

Please consider the flow on effects of these laws. 
The pushing of mulga to feed animals is very important, it has been going on and
 regenerating itself for generations. 
These farmers don’t want to do anything to their farms that can’t be sustained for future
 generations. 
They are barely surviving as it is. 
Please don’t make it any harder for them. 

Regards 
Andrew Tilly 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vegetation Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 Submission No 735




